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Please vote against this confusing and unnecessary water rights bill. Family farms 

need less red tape, not more. Oregon needs less regulation to encourage business 

such as farms. Thank you for your service. Please work for efficiency, smaller 

government, lower taxes, etc. We need to enforce the regulations we already have 

(or decide to abolish ones we don't need), not make up more. 


